Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
DEP ITB 2020013 Custom Built Swamp Buggy for Savannas Preserve State Park

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection is requesting Bids to manufacture a custom-built Swamp Buggy (Vehicle), and deliver the vehicle to Savannas Preserve State Park, 2541 SE Walton Rd., Port St. Lucie, FL, 34952. The Department will post notice of any changes or additional meeting(s) on the Vendor Bid System (VBS) in accordance with section 287.042(3), Florida Statutes, and will not re-advertise any notice in the Florida Administrative Register (FAR). Access the VBS at: http://www.myflorida.com/apps/vbs/vbs_www.main_menu
